THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

January 7, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Department of Physical Education

Dear Dr. Allen:

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of Principal Toalson's letter to Chancellor Malott.

I am interested in contacts made over the state that help to create a favorable attitude towards the University, and the clinic at Dodge City is a splendid example of one such contact. I am very glad that you went to that particular section of the state.

I will pass Toalson's letter on to the committee on relations with high schools.

Sincerely yours,

Bilbert Ulmen

Gilbert Ulmer Assistant Dean

GU:dm